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10th Combat Aviation Brigade Hosts Ruck for Families Food Drive
Fort Drum, N.Y. – The 10th Combat Aviation Brigade, 10th Mountain Division will host the second annual Ruck for Families food drive at 6:30 a.m. Thursday, Nov. 9. 
During the food drive, 10th CAB Soldiers and their families will participate in a 5.5-mile foot march wearing rucksacks full of their donations of food and personal care items. The donations will then be transported by truck to the Lowville food pantry. 
The purpose of the food drive is to raise awareness for hunger relief and provide local food pantries with donations prior to the Thanksgiving holiday. The 3-10 General Support Aviation Battalion, 10th Combat Aviation Brigade is Lowville’s community relations partner.
This is the second annual Ruck for Families the 10th CAB has hosted. The first event was held on November 17, 2022 and donations were collected and delivered to the Watertown Urban Mission.
###
Media interested in attending this event must RSVP by 4 p.m. Tuesday, Nov. 7, and be at the 10th Mountain Division and Fort Drum Museum parking lot at 6:00 a.m. Thursday Nov. 9.
For further information regarding this advisory, contact Capt. Daniel Andrews at daniel.j.andrews31.mil@army.mil or 315-772-1416 (office), 816-551-1384 (cell).
